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The RITAAA Executive Board would like to thank its members for all its dedication to athletics in the
state of Rhode Island. Through your effort, student-athletes are able to attain higher goals and enrich
their lives through sport.

We would also like to make you aware of 0 s to find better avenues to communicate with you.
Our duty is to represent you and your needs to the w' st of our ability. Should you have an issue or idea
that you feel our membership needs to be 2 Jease contact one of us? You are also encouraged to
attend any Executive Board meetmg to voic ; ern or just see what we do once a month at the RIIL
at RIC.

The following important in whiick e out of jons from our recent meeting, is to

help keep you aware of currern

1.
2.

10.
11.
12.
13.
14.
15.

Welcome new Executive B
Resignations from the Executiv

Ng%er Tom Marcello (Ponagansett).
e Board were re¢eived from Jean Angell and Kathy Luther. The
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(3) names for consideration annually for a PCOA seat.

Mt Hope, Lincoln, Mt St Charles, and Portsmouth were all penalized for an eligibility rule violation.
LaSalle Academy will be the host school for the Unified Volleyball Playoffs.

Boys’ and Girls’ Indoor Track welcomes Narragansett HS.

Lincoln High School has added Girls’ Ice Hockey to their programs.

Look for new rules in Summer Camps and modified rules on Soccer at www.riil.org

Congratulations to George Finn (Barrington) for being selected to the NFHS Section I Boys’ Lacrosse
Committee.

Any questions or concerns, please contact Beth Penkala (Mt.Hope) at penkalab@bw.k12.ri.us




